Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF LAW ENFORCEMENT
Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission
The Florida Department of Law Enforcement announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: March 12, 2013, 10:00 a.m.
PLACE: Indian River State College, Criminal Justice Institute, 4600 Kirby Loop Road, Ft. Pierce, FL 34981.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Criminal Justice Professionalism Program announces a public meeting for a Probable Cause Determination to which all persons are invited to attend. The purpose is to determine if probable cause exists to proceed with possible disciplinary action against certain criminal justice officers.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Lori Morea, Florida Department of Law Enforcement, Criminal Justice Professionalism Program, Bureau of Standards, Professional Compliance Section, P. O. Box 1489, Tallahassee, Florida, 32302, (850)410-8625 or by email at lorimorea@fdle.state.fl.us.
For more information, you may contact: Training and Research Manager Stacy Lehman, FDLE Professional Compliance Section, at (850) 410-8645.

